ALBION LITTLE RIVER FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
AGREEMENTS AND CONTRACTS POLICY

It is the policy of the Albion Little River Fire Protection District that the chief is authorized by the board
of directors to negotiate and enter the District into agreements and contracts with government and
private entities in furtherance of District goals and objectives, subject to state public contract law and
review by the board of directors at a regular or special district meeting.

Policy adopted by unanimous vote of the board of directors at the December 13, 2012 regular business
meeting.



